
 

 

 

 

    
      

    
   

      
  

 
   

  

 
   

  

   
 

WALL TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent of Schools 

P.O. Box 1199 • 18th Avenue 
Wall, NJ  07719 

Dr. Tracy Handerhan TEL: 732-556-2006 

Superintendent of Schools FAX: 732-556-2101 

December 14, 2022 

Dear WTPS Family: 

I would like to thank the residents of Wall Township who made their voices heard 

yesterday at the polls. As we examine the numbers today, the results appear favorable. 
We will remain cautiously optimistic until all votes are counted. Continued election 

reporting can be viewed on the Monmouth County Clerk’s website. The count on this site 

includes mail-in ballots that were received by the day of the referendum. As the site 

indicates, mail-in ballots that were postmarked by December 13 and received by December 

19 will be counted after validation and verification by Monmouth County election officials. 
We expect election certification before the end of December. We eagerly await the 

completion of this process. 

Please note that our detailed referendum website, www.wallpublicschools.org/vision, 
remains active and we will continue to update as new information becomes available. 

I wish you and yours a wonderful evening. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy R. Handerhan, D. Litt. 
Superintendent of Schools 

#WallTogether 

https://results.enr.clarityelections.com/NJ/Monmouth/116900/web.307039/#/summary
http://www.wallpublicschools.org/vision

